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BUDGETARY AFFAIRS
NOTICE
The Secretariat of the Permanent Council presents its compliments to all delegations and, on instructions from the Chair of the Committee on Administrative and Budgetary Affairs (CCAP), Ambassador Arístides Royo, Permanent Representative of Panama to the OAS, is pleased to advise that the next meeting of the Committee will be held on Wednesday, March 4, 2009, at 2:30 p.m., in the Simón Bolívar Room.
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